
DRAFT RESOLUTION 
 

Re: Traffic and Safety Concerns Clifton Road 
 

THAT Council direct staff to report back on the planned transportation capital 
improvements for the North Clifton area and applicable timelines to enhance 
pedestrian and cyclist safety 

 
 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
Councillor Wooldridge indicated their intent to bring forward a resolution to address Clifton Road 
safety concerns on March 13, 2023. 
 

 
COUNCILLOR WOOLDRIDGE COMMENTS 
The Clifton Highlands area has been experiencing anticipated growth with the build out 
of many neighbourhoods. The area is not only a place where people live but also access 
to many outdoor recreation spaces that draws additional activity. Currently, there are 
approximately 200 private driveways with direct access to Clifton Road as well as 
connection roads to neighbourhoods of Wilden and Clifton Estates. In addition, there are 
lands that are currently undeveloped that will likely realize full build out of single unit 
homes in coming years. The area lacks sidewalks, crosswalks, active transportation 
routes and controlled intersections that continues to pose risk to pedestrians and 
cyclists. As the neighbourhoods of the North Clifton area realize full build out potential, 
residents are seeking clarity on anticipated capital improvements to improve safety due 
to the increased activity. 
 
Attachments: 
ICBC incident 2013 to 2017 statistics for Clifton Rd 
Accident list 
 

Date: March 20, 2023 

 


